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Port Blair, the 20th Nov 2001

Near Dr Alfred,

Kindly refer to my d.o.letter of even number dated 9t Nov 2001
avding providing the services of three experienced persons from ZSI
mduct a detailed study on the animal resource base available to
awvas in A%N Islands in pursuance of the directions of Hon'’ble High
irt, Kolkata.

rill date the names and details of the three officials have not been
ved. It is once again requested that services of those three officials
kindly be placed at the disposal of ZSI at Port Blair. They may be
ked to report to Director, Tribal Welfare, A&N Administration for

fuirther briefing.

Action may be taken on priority and the urgency of the matter was
dready explained to you over phone. The survey has to begin by first
week of Dec 2001,

With best wishes,

Dr J.R.B.Alfred,

Director, Zoological Survey of India,
M-Block, New Alipore, Kolkata : 700 053.
(Fax No.033-4006893]



